
Japan ICRC Joint Event 

 

On 23 March 2023, the Embassy of Japan together with the International 

Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) hosted an engagement event with the donor 

community. The two keynote speakers from ICRC provided briefings on 

contemporary challenges to International Humanitarian Law (IHL) and 

implications for ICRC protection activities. The briefings and discussions were 

attended by nearly twenty Ambassadors or their representatives based in Addis 

Ababa.  A reception which followed them provided an opportunity for the donor 

community and ICRC to exchange views on current humanitarian situation and 

needs in Ethiopia and how the international community could respond. 
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